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Dear Friends of St.Timothy,
As a valued community partner, we ask you to consider becoming a sponsor for our upcoming Gala Auction that will support St. Timothy Catholic School.  St. Timothy Catholic School has been educating young hearts and minds for 35 years offering excellence in education, strengthened by faith. We are blessed to have the opportunity to watch our students find joy in learning and we ask you to help us celebrate our past and impact our future.  
On the evening of Saturday, March 4, 2017, we will gather for “A Night at the Races – Celebrating St. Timothy Derby Style”.  This wonderful event will host both live and auctions, raffles, class baskets and creations, dinner, dancing and live music.  It truly is a spectacular evening for a generous cause.  
“A Night at the Races” is one of the major fundraisers for the 2016-2017 school year.  100 percent of the proceeds will directly benefit our students and school as we build for the future.  With the generous support of the community, we hope to raise enough funds for the physical expansion of Saint Timothy’s facilities to benefit future students and accommodate all learners, and for the enhanced sound system in the gym/cafeteria 
We’d like to invite you to support our 2017 Auction Gala.  Auction underwriting provides visibility for your business through program advertising, website advertising, event signage, and recognition the night of the event.  Please consider making this commitment to help support the future growth of the students at St. Timothy Catholic School.  
Attendance at our annual event averages over 200 people and we hope to exceed that this year.  Many individuals within our community see our website, email bulletins and newsletters advertising our sponsors.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Included is a list of available underwriting/sponsorship opportunities. We request you return forms by February 1, 2017.  If you have any additional questions, please contact our Auction Chair, Ila Pilon, at stsauction15@gmail.com 
Please know your contributions are very important to the dreams and successes of the students at Saint Timothy Catholic School.  Thank you in advance for your consideration of sponsorship and we look forward to hearing from you soon.
Sincerely,

Ila Pilon, Auction Chair
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